
OPENING OF HIGHWAY 65 

BYPASS 

OCTOBER 5TH 
The Mason's and the Hobby's are hosting LHSCG parade ride, 

to celebrate the opening of the Highway 65 Bypass. 

 

Meeting at Orchard Creek Lodge and traveling to Ferrari 

Ranch Rd. for parade line up. 

 

After the parade we will be trailing to Auburn for late 

afternoon lunch. 

 

Sign-up sheet and time schedule will be out in September. 

 

SO SHINE UP THOSE CARS AND BE READY TO ROLL. 


